
Cemetery Trustee Minutes for June 14, 2012 

Meeting held at the DPW Facility at 6:00 P.M. 
Attending were Chairperson, Mary Quintana, Richard Henderson, David 
Stewart, trustees, Will Shoemaker, Sexton and Town Mgr. Steve Schneider. 

Minutes of previous meeting were read and accepted. 

Mgr. Schneider spoke on procedure for obtaining funds from Trust funds, 
under Cy Press. He will take care of this and inform us of any thing we need 
to do. 

Sexton Shoemaker noted that Flag Pole would be erected at Countryside 
Cemetery prior to Memorial Day and that the Burnham monument would be 
installed at Burnham cemetery, as well as the Fred Altvater monument at 
Countryside. 

He also requested funding for additional metal markers to be installed at 
section C of countryside. The Trustees voted to approve this. 

Trustees voted to purchase a Kioti tractor from Upper Valley Tractor and 
Equipment for the sum of $10,851.00 . 

Request of letter to Fred Cummings concerning markers for his mother’s 
grave site was cancelled as Fred is presently taking care of this matter. 

Other items briefly discussed were the lack of proper grave marker for the 
Timothy Gibbons site which has not been done for a period of three years. 

The meeting closed at 7:00 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted; 
Richard M. Henderson Secretary 


